Attention:  Elk Island Public Schools Teacher (Certificated) Substitutes

Effective December 11, 2012, Teacher (Certificated) Substitute time sheets will no longer be required but some schools may request the form still be completed for their internal purposes.

Substitutes may continue to review their current school year’s SubFinder job numbers by using the SubFinder system (via online or phone).  All current school year’s SubFinder job numbers purge from the system at the end of June.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ginette Wainwright (780-417-8250 or ginette.wainwright@eips.ca). 
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